
March 27-31 SBA Spring Break 
March 31-April 1 SBA Soccer Tournament in Knoxville  
April 2  New BSF Quarter 
April 3  SBA Soccer Games—Home 
April 4-11  SBA Senior Trip 
April 10-13  SBA Achievement Testing 
April 14  SBA No School 

                                                 March 19th, 2017 
 

 
Sunday, 19th 9:45am Choir Warm Up 
                                 10:00am Bible Study Fellowships  
   11:00am Morning Service 
   5:15pm Teen Choir Practice 
   6:00pm Evening Service 
 
Monday, 20th 6:00pm Bearing Precious Seed 
  
Wednesday, 22nd 3:20pm Teen Choir Practice 
                          7:00pm Mid-Week Prayer Service 
     Patch Club 
 
Thursday, 23rd 8:00am SBA TACS State Fine Arts Comp.  
   2:30pm Bradley Healthcare Service 
   7:00pm Cottage Prayer Meeting 
 
Friday, 24th  8:00am SBA TACS State Fine Arts Comp.  

 

                          Nursery #1   Nursery #2 

Sunday AM:      Denise F. & Susan B. Jessica & Savannah B. 

Sunday PM:      Kami C. & Letitia M.  Shelia D. & Cassie V. 

Wednesday:   Noemi D.   Donna G. & Haley C.              

Teen PM Service Tonight 
The evening service tonight will be led entirely by our teenagers. 
They will be leading the music, singing and playing the specials, 
giving testimonies, taking the offering, and preaching. Please plan 
to be here and be an encouragement to our young people.  
 
Bible Study Fellowship~ New Quarter  
Sunday, April 2nd, begins the new quarter for our Bible Study Fel-
lowship. We will meet together in the auditorium for a Sunday 
school rally that morning and present each of the new Bible Study 
classes, including “Wisdom for Daily Living,” “Religion or Relation-
ship,” “Baptist Missionaries,” and more. 
 
SBA Pre-registration 2017-2018 
Pre-registration for Shenandoah Baptist Academy has begun for 
the 2017-2018 school year.  The normal cost of registration is 
$150 per child. However, we will be having a special, lower rate 
during the next few months.  If the registration is received by 
March 31, the cost per child is $50; registration received by April 
28, the cost per child is $75; registration received by May 19, the 
cost per child is $100; registration received after May 19, is the 
normal rate of $150 per child.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the Academy Office or Bro. Isaac Davis. 
 
Senior Trip 
Please be in prayer for the six seniors at SBA as they go on the 
senior trip to California April 4-11. 

 

Sun., Mar. 19th:  Dave Armao Wed., Mar. 22nd:  Mike Hernry 

Cottage Prayer Meeting—Thursday at 7:00pm 
   

 Diane & Larry Stikeleather 

 260 Webb Lane NE 

 Cleveland,  37323 
           

“Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and shew thee great and 

mighty things, which thou knowest not.” Jeremiah 33:3 


